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ON CAMPUS FINAL EXAMINNATION 
 

Dear Parent (Grades X-XII), 
 

Greetings! 
 

Since the schools have reopened for Grades X - XII w.e.f 1st February 2022 as per 

the instructions received from DOE, please be informed that Final Term 

Examinations of Grade XI will be conducted on-campus. 
 

All students are requested to be regular in attending on-campus classes to get 

hands-on practice for writing the exams. The students will also be having their 

practical assessments on-campus that will be a part of their Final Term marks.   

Decision for on-campus examinations for Grade IX will be taken once we receive 

the instructions from Directorate of Education. 
 

Looking forward to have our Ridgeans back in school. 
 

Stay safe & healthy ! 
 
Your Principal 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 


